ANNOUNCEMENT:
Termination of RHB Premier Go Savvy 4.0 Campaign

Dear Valued Customers,

Effective 30th September 2021, kindly be informed that RHB Premier Go Savvy 4.0 Campaign

(“Campaign”) will be terminated.

After the abovementioned date, all transactions will not be accepted as part of the Campaign.

All transactions made within 1 July 2021 - 30 September 2021, will be subjected to existing Terms &

Conditions, such as sales charge requirement and based on first come first serve basis.

We thank you for your support.

Kindly click here for the full Terms and Conditions of the Campaign
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